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valid principles . This applies, of course, to the Palestinian
issue, as to all the others involved . While important, and indeed
fundamental, to the Arab-Israeli dispute, this issue evidently
cannot be resolved separately and without consideration for other
elements of the problem . We should be opposed to any unilateral
actions that could be prejudicial to the comprehensive negotiated
settlement that is being sought .

I have said . . that the manner in which legitimate Palestinian
concerns are to be represented in the course of the search for a
peace settlement is a matter for agreement by the parties involved .
The same principle clearly applies to the declared aspiration of
the Palestine Liberation Organization to establish an independent
national authority in the region . If the emergence of any
Palestinian entity were to be envisaged at some stage, it would be
essential that this should be the result of agreement among the
parties directly involved, which, of course, include Israel . In
this respect, the establishment, evolution and existence of any
such entity should in no way prejudice the continued existence of
the state of Israel .

From what has been said, it will be clear that the Canadian Govern-
ment believes a settlement cannot be imposed in the Middle Eas t
by outside forces . The will to make peace and the modalities and
structures of an eventual settlement must be evolved by the parties
directly concerned . We shall evaluate objectively any particular
course that may be followed in the pursuit of peace, basing
ourselves on certain fundamental principles but free of any pre-
conceived ideas as to the form and content of an eventual settle-
ment . We shall continue to weigh events in direct relation to
their likely impact on what has always been and remains for Canada
the cardinal objective : the achievement of an agreed and lasting
settlement between Israel and its Arab neighbours enabling all the
states of the region to live in peace and security . Canada will
continue wholeheartedly, through whatever means may be open to us,
to support all efforts to this end .
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